
Culvert Replacement on Route 20 

 

On April 15th, 2024, the New York State Department of Transportation Region One and 

Rifenburg Construction will begin the replacement of a large culvert on US-20. The culvert is 

located on US-20 between the intersections of NY-7 and Duanesburg Churches Rd. It is 

anticipated that construction will be completed by May 31st, 2024. To complete this work safely 

and as quickly as possible, US-20 will be closed at the project site. Detour routes will use NY- 

395 and NY-7. During construction, all properties in the area will remain accessible to 

residents and emergency responders. 

The following map shows the location of the culvert repair. 

 

 

 


